
Item 156/2023F 
Donation request from St Keyne Garden Club  
 
Sent: Thursday, February 8, 2024 8:41 AM 
To: Parish Clerk <clerk@stkeynetrewidlandpc.org.uk> 
Subject: RE: Funding for projects 
 
 
There are 2 parts to our project:  
 
Enhancing the green spaces with bulbs and providing a remembrance display.  
 
I have spoken with Jane Pascoe and the community fund opens up again April/May so we 
would miss the opportunity to apply in time and have a display for the VE Day anniversary 
from this. She would however support us with these projects. 
 
A display figure is £200 & bulbs approx. £100 . This is an approximate figure as we can’t 
purchase bulbs until late summer. I am able to buy wholesale & the receipt goes in to our 
audited accounts. The garden club members would plant and I have spoken to Peter Higgs 
and he has no problem with enhancing the bank in front of the village hall. 
 
 
 
 
 


